
Gingerbread making in 3D, to keep up 
the engineering practice

 











December 2024
nathanael.smith5@gmail.com +44 7914077804 
joanna.r.smith2@gmail.com +44 7794034994

Baby Smith at 12 weeks

More training
Nathanael continues to get new experience for his 
logbook which he is very grateful for and now has 
experience on most aircraft systems. He went to 
Farnborough for two days to help with line 
maintenance (small maintenance tasks done 
between flights). He has also attended some 
additional training courses including Garmin avionics 
and Engine borescope inspection.
He will continue to gain experience and submit his 
logbook to apply for an aircraft maintenance licence 
at the end of April 2025. There is also the 
opportunity for more training courses next year. 

Wheel assembly line  Treating a fuel tank with biocide



 



















(Left) Bonfire night
(Top Right) Dartmoor in the snow and rain 

(Bottom Right) Highest point in Dorset, 279m



 

Praise God for Baby Smith, and pray for a smooth pregnancy.

Praise God for all the churches and people that partner with us 
and pray for us. 

Pray for us to continue to trust God with all the details of the 
future. 

Continue to pray for the work of MAF around the world, 
especially for recruitment for various staff vacancies so MAF 
can continue to reach the most isolated people around the 
world.

Thank you!
Thank you so much to everyone who has signed up to support us in prayer and 
financially! It has been such a huge encouragement to see how God has 
provided for our needs. 

If you haven't already done so and you would like to set up a regular giving 
pledge to help fund my training and work with MAF we would be really grateful. 
To do so please click on the link below or contact MAF via the information 
provided. 

www.maf-uk.org/smith

adam.pope@maf-uk.org




